Kevin Rumril

76 Beauty Hill Road

802-356-1559

Permit # 2014-08 replaced by

Permit 2014-16

Map/Lot 204/12

remv. prch roof, new roof from ridge of house, re-roof

renovation

03-07-14
Permit 2014-08, 76 Beauty Hill Road. The contractor sent me pictures of the rafters for the new rear roof that will also cover the rear porch. I told him it was okay to continue.


Time 0.2

03-11-14
Permit 2014-08, 76 Beauty Hill Road. I inspected the roof rafters. They were almost done with the sheathing. He will call when the roofing is completed. More work will be done on the porch, they are not sure how much they will do. The long-range project will be to use as living space.


Time 0.4

04-24-14
Permit 2014-08, 76 Beauty Hill Road. I met with Kevin as he fired his contractor. Contractor never applied for a permit when they decided to renovate the house after the standing seam roof was installed. Almost all of the walls were removed including most of the rear wall of the house. The rear of the new roof is supported on the enclosed rear porch wall that has a foundation under it. It was an addition, not sure when. Kevin had some plans drawn up and he described what he was going to do. He is looking to hire a contractor to do all the inside framing as well as additional framing support for the roof rafters. The front half of the roof has the original rafters and sheathing (1x? boards), the rear has all new rafters and plywood sheathing with standing seam installed. He is moving the kitchen to what was the enclosed porch. They will be installing all new electrical wiring and plumbing. Old wiring was already removed from the first floor of the ranch. The plumbing is cast iron and copper and will be replaced by PVC.I let him know that since it is almost a total renovation that he will have to bring it up to 2009 codes including the new R-factors for insulation. He is planning on firing out the walls to be at least an R-20 and will have R-49 in the ceiling. The two bedroom windows on the gable ends will be changed to egress windows as they are too small now. Kevin will be contacting the town hall to apply for a new permit or change the current permit. He will provide drawings of the proposed renovation.


Time 1.1  

07-06-14
Permit 2014-16, 76 Beauty Hill Road. Met with Dave to inspect the plumbing for the new bathroom and the electrical in the bathroom as well as the front wall so they could insulate. The ceiling will be a cathedral and the most they can put in is R-38 for insulation unless they go with expensive spray foam. I told them that would be okay as the walls will have more than the required insulation with more energy efficient windows.


Time 0.7

06-22-16
2016-44, 76 Beauty Hill Road. Inspected the sona-tube forms for the porch on the front of the house. They are still working on the house renovations and I let them know again that that permit  2014-16 expired over a year ago.


Time 0.7

David H Lersch

Plainfield Building Inspector

